
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Brenda Martin"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; "Kasuboski, Robert"
Subject: RE: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
Date: Friday, September 30, 2016 10:47:00 AM

Brenda,
 
That is just the C-141 again.  What we need is a plan that includes soil samples that have
been analyzed at the lab to show the full vertical and horizontal extent of the contamination
at this location.  Most operators hire environmental firms to do this.  Here is a link to the
NMOCD Guidelines for remediation:
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/documents/7C_spill1.pdf
 
thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Brenda Martin [mailto:bmartin@beachexp.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 3:40 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; 'Kasuboski, Robert'
Subject: RE: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
 
Heather,
 
Attached is our work plan proposal.
 
Thank you,
 
Brenda Martin
Production
Beach Exploration, Inc.
800 North Marienfeld
Suite 200
Midland, Texas  79701
(432) 683-6226 Telephone
(432) 683-1038 Fax
e-mail:  bmartin@beachexp.com

 

From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD [mailto:Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 9:21 AM
To: Brenda Martin
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us; Kasuboski, Robert
Subject: RE: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
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Brenda,
 
I cannot approve your C-141 as an initial and final report.  During a follow-up inspection of
the location, it was discovered that the contamination was still in place, just covered over
with clean material.  In addition, the valve was found to be still leaking.  I will accept your
C-141 for record and mark it as an initial only.  The OCD will require this release be
properly delineated, with that delineation used to form a work plan proposal, which should
then be submitted to the OCD for approval.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Brenda Martin [mailto:bmartin@beachexp.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 2:45 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: C-141 for API 30-015-26095
Importance: High
 
Heather,
 
Sorry for the delay.
 
Thank you,
 
Brenda Martin
Production
Beach Exploration, Inc.
800 North Marienfeld
Suite 200
Midland, Texas  79701
(432) 683-6226 Telephone
(432) 683-1038 Fax
e-mail:  bmartin@beachexp.com
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